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Professor Kumah,

I write to extend sincere thanks and appreciation to you and your enviable Global University
Family for hosting us at your Institution on March 22, 2013, during our visit to your country.

We feel greatly humbled and honored for the special opportunity to address the Distinguished
Jindal Global Lecture and, even more fondly, to interact with your students who so convincingly

presented to be as adept in the topic under discussion as they were alert on global development
events.

We warmly embrace your hospitality as exemplified by the abundance of courtesies accorded us
and your generosity as shown in your affirmative response to our overtures for the
establishment and expansion of mutually rewarding linkages between your University and key
actors in the higher education arena in Liberia.

We left your splendid Campus filled with the hope that this visit has ignited a flame of
cooperation and collaboration bearing enormous benefits that will go to quenching the thirst of

our young people for knowledge, particularly in critical disciplines as Law, Business, International
Affairs as well as Government and Public Policy.

Kindly convey to the students our deep appreciation for their intellectually  stimulating
interventions during the lecture—contributions that engendered such admirable degree of candor
and open-mindedness.

Please have Mr. Vice Chancellor, assurances of our highest consideration.

Sincerely yours,
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